## Edwards, Michelle

From: Sent: Peggy Diehl [pdiehl720@gmail.com] Thursday, February 14, 2019 10:00 PM

City Council

To: Subject:

\*Ext!\* Pickleball courts

FILED

FEB 1 5 2019

CITY CLER

\*\*External Email - Think Before You Click\*\*

- Helpdesk

This town needs more pickleball courts. It is now the fastest growing sport in the country. We have about 150-200 players using 6 courts. With 4 people per court that is a lot of waiting time. There is plenty of room at brittlebank to put additional courts and deming has lots of room. Both are centrally located. There are people of all ages playing this sport. Come to the YMCA on a Monday, Wednesday, or Friday and see the game in action. Peggy Diehl